
 

NOTICE 

12th July 2022 

FOR ALL STUDENTS USING COMPUTER LABS 

 

All Students using Computer Labs should note that Computer Hardware staff is also a member of 
your class whatsapp groups. In case you find any technical problem in the computer system 
allotted to you, you may click the photograph of the computer system, briefly mention the problem 
in a sentence and mention system number and lab no. Hardware staff will immediately take action 
and get the problem rectified. 
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